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January 2023

On January 20, DEQ issued its FY23 SLAF Authorization Memo, which includes a list of awarded
localities along with the project name and grant amount funded. This consists of approximately
$35 Million for VAMSA Member projects. DEQ’s August 2022 solicitation was for $72 Million in
grant matching funds. DEQ received applications from 25 localities for 41 stormwater projects
and 6 nutrient projects. After review, DEQ determined that six of the applicants were ineligible for
SLAF funding, and final authorizations went to 36 stormwater projects and 5 nutrient projects
totaling approximately $37 Million, much less than the $72 Million available.



http://www.vamsa.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2023/02/2023-01-20-SLAF-FY23-Funding-Authorization-Memo.pdf

